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WITHDRAWAL OF ADOPTION NOTICE
 
The Department of Defense has determined it no longer has an
interest in AAMI-BP22, "Blood Pressure Transducers, General",
and is hereby withdrawing its adoption of this document as of
11-Sep-2012.
 

 

NOTE: The activities above were interested in this document as
of the date of this document.  Since organizations and
responsibilities can change, you should verify the currency of
the information above using the ASSIST Online database at
https://assist.dla.mil.

FSC 6515

Custodians:
 Army - EA
 Navy - MS
 Air Force - 99
 Other - MB

Adopting Activity:
 Other - MB
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